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5 September 2018 

 

Tickets on sale for Youth Movie Night 

 

 
 
Tickets are now on sale for the Camden Festival’s Youth Movie Night screening of science 
fiction movie, The Darkest Minds (M).  
 
The recently released film follows a group of young teens that are considered to be a 
threat to the government when they develop powerful new abilities. 
 
The movie night will be hosted by Camden Council’s Youth Council in partnership with 
United Cinemas Narellan and include a photo booth and a lucky door prize for entrants. 
 
The event begins at 6pm Thursday 20 September at United Cinemas Narellan and is for 
young residents aged 12 – 25yrs. Tickets cost $5 and include popcorn and a drink and can 
be purchased via the website, www.camdenfestival.com.au. Limited spaces available so 
don’t wait to book your tickets.  
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